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AUTOMOTIVE CORPORATION

June 25, 1991

Ms. Susan Hugo

ALAMEDA COUNTY HEALTH AGENCY
DIVISION OF HAZARDOUS MATERIALS
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
80 Swan Way Rm #200

Qakland, CA 94621

Dear Ms. Hugo,

Enclosed please find two photographs showing the spillage of a 1iquid substance
next to the street behind our facility. We are very concerned that Fabco
Automotive will somehow be held responsible for the effects of this dumping
next to our property, even though we have no roie in it. We would hope that
your department would be able to investigate this matter and put a stop to it.

Thank you for your help.

T

Michael Slessarev
Manager of Manufacturing Engineering

Enclosure
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